
 

 

 
January 8, 2024 
 
Dear Disha Gupta, 
 
It is my pleasure to inform you that the AAEA Trust Committee and the AAEA Executive Board have 
approved a grant of $5,000 from the Uma Lele Mentor Fellowship for Women to support your 
research collaboration. We believe that your collaboration with Ujjayant Chakravorty will provide 
valuable academic and professional development as is intended by the Fellowship Award. 
 
If you have any questions about the award, please contact me anytime at.  The AAEA Business Office 
will be in touch regarding disbursement of the scholarship. 
 
Congratulations on your grant from the Uma Lele Mentor Fellowship for Women. On behalf of the 
AAEA Executive Board and the AAEA Trust Committee, I wish you the best of luck in your research. 
 
Warm Regards, 
 

 
 
Norbert Wilson  
Chair, AAEA Trust Committee  
 


